California Energy Commission

DOCKETED

From: Gabriel Peredo [mailto:GPeredo@rhainc.com] 13-ATTCP-01
Sent: Wednesday, September 03, 2014 5:47 PM TN 73744
To: Commins, Tav@Energy

Subject: Acceptance Test Technician SEP 03 2014
Dear Sir,

| am requesting that the California Energy Commission opens to additional Lighting Controls Acceptance
Test Technician Certified Providers to support the training and certification for our industry. Just having
one provider presents a financial burden to my company (No competition on a free market). Also, this
gives the perception that only one company or contractor has the monopoly on the acceptance test
technician curriculum.

Regards,

Gabriel A. Peredo
Program Manager

Richard Heath & Associates (RHA), Inc. | program design+management
1202 John Reed Court | City of Industry, CA 91745
T:626.435.0217 | Direct: 626.956.5329 F:626.435.0285 | Cell:818.984.5569



